
 

To:       IEHP DualChoice (HMO D-SNP) PCPs  

From: IEHP – Quality Systems   

Date:         November 27, 2024  

Subject: 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program– Performance Goal Update 

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) has adjusted the 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program performance 

goal for the Flu Vaccine measure. The update has been made to align IEHP's Direct Stars Incentive Program 

performance goal with updated National Quality Benchmark rates.  

 

Please use the 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program Guide to maximize your efforts. Thank you for 

your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s Members.  

  

If you have questions related to this program please contact IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054, (866) 

223-4347 or email providerservices@iehp.org or IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org.  

 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > News & Updates > 
Notices  
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